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PRESS RELEASE 
RESCINDED – BOIL WATER NOTICE 
SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM USERS  

 

                                                                                                                                  February 2, 2018 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) has received approval from the Interior Health 
Authority to rescind the Boil Water Notice for the Sun Valley water system that has been in place since 
January 18th, 2018.  
 
Over the past two years there has been three power outages that have resulted in a loss of water 
system pressure in the Sun Valley system.  In all three instances, bacteriological samples taken after 
water service was restored indicated Total Coliforms present in the distribution system.  Based on these 
findings, the RDOS would like to inform residents that a Boil Water Notice will now be automatically 
issued anytime that there is a power outage of a duration that will result in partial or complete loss of 
water system pressure in the Sun Valley system.   
 
For more information contact the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen at 250.490.4106 or 
250.490.4135.  If you are a new resident to the Sun Valley system please feel free to send an email to 
info@rdos.bc.ca and remember to include your name and address to receive future email notifications. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 2, 2018 
RDOS Public Works Department 
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